
November 6, 2014

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

Dear fellow knights:
       
        We have a lot going on in November and we need your help and at least your presence.

1.  Saturday November 8 at 8 am - Fall Cleanup of the Church Grounds . 

2.  Sunday November 9 after the 8 am and 10 am masses - Monthly (2nd Sunday of each 
month) K of C Benefit Breakfast for a memorial to the unborn in the cemetery.  Great 
fellowship and delicious food with a lot of love added to it to strengthen our parish community.  
We need help to setup and prepare the food at 7 am and especially washing dishes and cleaning 
up after each of the two breakfasts.  

3.  Sunday November 9 - 10 am Mass to celebrate the 60th Wedding Anniversary of our 
former Grand Knight Bob Murphy and his wife Mary.  We are offering that Mass for them 
and Father Tom will give them a special blessing.

4.  Sunday November 9 - the Breakfast after the 10 am Mass will honor Bob and Mary 
Murphy in celebration of their 60th Wedding Anniversary.

5.  Saturday November 15 at 4 pm to 7 pm at the Parish Hall - Benefit for our brother 
knight, John Payne to help him with his cancer treatments after losing his job.  This is being put 
on by his friends and former colleagues at the Holzer Medical Center.  We may give them some 
help.

6. Monday November 24 at 6:30 pm - Business Meeting in the Parish Hall followed by 
dinner for great food and fellowship.  The officers meet informally at 6 pm.

7.  Sunday November 30 at 10 am – the Knights of Columbus Fifth Sunday Mass .  Fourth 
Degree Knights, please come at 9:45 in full regalia if you can.  We will pray the rosary at 9:30 
am.  The Mass will be offered for the deceased knights of our council which include:

Thomas Goett  
Don Robinson

Urban A. Cornett
John Cornett
James Davison Sr.
Bill Gabrielli
Alfred Gabrielli – 4th Degree
Juan Gomez Jordan
Jerry Gust
Bill Holt
Francis (Odie) B. O'Donnell



Karl Paulson – 4th Degree
Bud Raygo
Joe Sites
Joe Stiles

Please update me on any deceased knight that I may have missed.  Please remember them 
in your prayers.  May their souls rest in peace.  Thanks to the Sacred Heart Council Pomeroy for 
the idea of having the Fifth Sunday Knights of Columbus Mass.

         I wrote some bulletin inserts on subjects relating to our knights.  Bulletins of the past three 
weeks are in the back of the church.  It may be more convenient to read them on my blog.  Click 
on paulrsebastianphd.blogspot.com.  

Blog #143 - Rosary in the Park that we sponsored with St. Louis Church and provided two honor 
guards in regalia.  We even hit the front page of the Gallipolis Daily Tribune.
Blog #144 - Highlights of the Respect Life Conference at the Basilica of St. Mary in Marieta.  K 
of C fights for life.

Blog #145 - Our Council 3335 Receives the Star Award
Blog #146 -  Bob & Mary Murphy:  60 Years of Marriage  They did it; so can we..........or until 
death do us part.  You can send cards to the Murphys at 13467 State Route 160; Vinton, OH 
45686.  Bob is our former grand knight. 

        The strength of our council depends so much on you.......your participation, your 
volunteering your time and effort to serve God and His people. 

http://paulrsebastianphd.blogspot.com/

